
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2, 2021 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 
 
Krupp Construction will be starting construction on Holloway Road on August 9th. 
This work will include the replacement of broken curb, ADA pedestrian improvements, 
and a full asphalt replacement. This work will include daily lane closures. Please excuse 
our presence as we work to improve your community. At no time will access to your 
property or business be fully restricted. We ask that you please exercise caution while 
traveling in an active work zone. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns during construction, please contact the 
following the City of Ballwin Public Works Department at 636-227-9000. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
MARK REIZER 
Mark Reizer II  
Vice President 
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